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Doubt in our elections is a bipartisan issue. Anything we can do to restore the 

confidence of Oregonians in our elections process and that we are truly being 

represented should be done. Part of that problem involves never having to talk to 

each other and join together with our neighbors we disagree with. In person paper 

ballots gives peace of mind as well as a chance to build community and see those 

people we are told to hate for how they vote as who they are humans. This measure 

is exactly what we need, a sure footing in unsure times. Please support this so that 

we can be confident in our elections, and trust that our government still is of, by, and 

for the people. 


